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November 20, 2018 
 
 
VIA RESS, E-MAIL and COURIER 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:     
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) – Comments on Cost Claims 
 EB-2018-0131 – 2017 Earnings and Sharing Mechanism                                
 
Pursuant to Ontario Energy Board’s (the “Board”) Decision and Order dated  
October 18, 2018, in the above noted proceeding, Enbridge has reviewed the cost 
claims received from the Association of Power Producers of Ontario (APPrO”), the 
Building Owners and Managers Association (BOMA), Consumers Council of Canada 
(CCC), Energy Probe Research Foundation (Energy Probe), Federation of Rental-
Housing Providers of Ontario (FRPO), Industrial Gas User’s Association (IGUA), School 
Energy Coalition (SEC) and Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC).   
 
The Company has no objection to the cost claims.  
 
Enbridge awaits the recommendations and or cost awards of the Board with respect to 
these cost claims. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
[original signed] 
 
 
Lorraine Chiasson 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
cc:   John Vellone (ApprO), Thomas Brett (BOMA), Julie Girvan (CCC), Tom Ladanyi 

(Energy Probe), Dwayne Quinn (FRPO), Ian Mondrow (IGUA), Mark Rubenstein 
(SEC) and Mark Garner (VECC) - via email 


